
The Collections Committee recommends the Besser Museum Board of Trustees accept the items 

listed below into the museum’s Permanent Collection: 

1. Collection of 46 letters written by George Van Wormer, an Alpena WWII U.S. Army Air 

Corps veteran. The letters were all written to his family while in service. The museum 

has a pre-existing collection of items relating to George Van Wormer’s service in WWII 

and the addition of these letters will add to their history.   

2. Collection of WWI archival materials believed to have belonged to Charles T. Park of 

Alpena.  


